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Personal Independence Payment
| have looked at your award

Dear Mr vilmg

Thank you for asking us to look at your Personal Independence
Payment (PIP) claim again. | have now looked again at your
award.

On 07 September 2023 there was a change in the law which
changed the way we decide PIP claims so | have had to look at
whether you could get-PIP from 03 May 2023 to 06 September
2023. Then | looked at whether you could get PIP from 07
September 2023,

My decision up to 06 Se'ptember 2023

» | can still award you the standard rate of £68.10 a week to
help with your daily living needs. You can get this from 03
May 2023 to 06 September 2023

e | can award you the enhanced rate of £71.00 a week to help
with your mobility needs. You can get this from 03 May 2023
for an ongoing period .

My decision from 07 September 2023

¢ | can no longer award you PIP to help with your daily living
needs from 07 September 2023. '

» | can'award you the enhanced rate of PIP to help with your
mobility needs from 03 May 2023 for an ongomg period. This
is currently £71.00 a week

- Your payments -

We will then pay your benefit into your usual account every 4
- weeks on a Monday .

Making sure the PIP you get is right

N

10/17

Wolverhampton

WV98 2EU

www.gov.uk
Telephone:0800 121 4433
Textphone:0800 121 4493

07 September 2023

If there is a chénge to
your daily living or
mobility needs you must

_ let us know straightaway,

You can find details of ,
other changes you need
to tell us about Iater in
this letter.

We have many different
ways we can
communicate with you.

* If you would like braille,

British Sign' Language, a
hearing loop, transiations,

large print, audio or

something else'please tell
us using the phone
number at the top of this

letter,

PIP.7003S
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